
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

The Toy Library is free and open Wednesdays (in term time) at 

11.30am to 12.00pm. Why spend money on expensive toys that 

your children will so grow tired of when we have hundreds to 

lend you for free? 

 

Ask Martha for advice on what goes down well! 

 

Visit www.aardvarkcc.com for more activities – there’s always 

something new! 

Tired of your toys? 

http://www.aardvarkcc.com/

